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OTTERBEIN   

A Church That 
C.A.R.E.S. 

 

Connecting 
  Affirming 
   Reaching       
     Equipping  
       Sending 
 

146	Leitersburg	Street,	Greencastle,	PA		17225	
	
	



The Lord’s Day 
 

December 15, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TOMORROW – Monday, Dec. 16, administrative board meeting 6:30 p.m. 
2020 Commission Chair Persons... if you have not yet gotten your list of 
Commission Members to Carol, Please do so today! 
 
NEXT SUNDAY... a very special service of Christian Dedication of 
Children. 
 *Don’t forget... combined worship service at 9:30 a.m.   

No Sunday School Classes. 
 

New Year’s Eve CELEBRATION?  Oh, yes! 
 6:00 pm December 31... Testimonies/Music/Holy Communion 
 
No Wednesday evening groups or choir practice this week. 
 However... if you are part of THE LIGHT OF MEN, your practice 
is on!  6:30 ... be here! 
 

  
    	     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Last Week  
Attendance 282 

General   $    8,120.50 
Missions   $    2,656.50 

Building Fund   $    2,409.00 
Sunday School   $      169.00 

  

WELCOME TEAM 
Dec. 15 -  Scott Garling Family 
Dec. 22 – Gary & Grant Murray 
Dec. 29 – Jim Hart 
Jan. 5 –    Ben Widder 
Jan. 12 – Tom and Christopher Keely 

Dec. - First Service Ushers 
Bob Stoner – Head Usher 
Perry Norris 
Gene Weagley 
Ed Tracey 
Sean Tracey 
 

All Music Service! 
Program on Page 4 

 



Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:    
597-8525  
 Prayer Chain:  597-2531  
or Melarl@aol.com 
 
 Wednesday (18th) practice for THE LIGHT OF MEN only 

* No Wednesday groups on Dec. 18, 25, or Jan. 1 
* No regular Sunday School Classes on Dec. 15, 22, or 29. 

* Worship services for De. 22 and 29 will be combined (9:30) 
 
 
If you were in the military or in prison, a Christmas note or card 
from someone in your church family may be a great 
encouragement to you.  Well... you can be the 
sender!  Several preprinted address labels are on the 
upper lobby bulletin board.   Thank you!  A great way 
to share the love of Christ with those unable to be 
with their family. 
 
AND... on the MISSIONS Board (upper level, near entry door) there 
are cards already addressed and stamped.  Put a note inside and 
mail it.  We love our Missionaries! 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Self Service The Garling Family 

2nd Nursery Cindy Rawley & 
Sylvia Clement Combined Service 

Acolyte 
 

Caitlin Horner 1st  
Saffron Lance 2nd 

 
Carlee Knepper 

Greeters Joe & Debby Chukla Paul & Shirley 
Lehman 

Prelude Latasha Davis Madalyn Akers 

   



Our sympathy and prayers are expressed to Joan Cave and her 
family on the death of Joan's mother Helen Mullenax.  Helen 
loved life and made a career of nursing.  She loved the Lord and 
attended OUB for many years until her health made her unable 
to do so.  A memorial service will take place at some later date. 
 

 
It’s the SEASON of ice, snow, and travel hazards.  If we find 
it necessary to cancel a church service or activity, we will post 
it on the church website and send out an email blast to let you 
know as effectively and as early as possible. 

 
2020 Commission Chair people ... please be choosing and confirming your 
Commission members so that your group will be ready to begin their 
service at the beginning of the year.  Questions?  See Pastor David. 
*Reminder ... Administrative Board, December 16 (6:30) 
 
 
 

The 2020 Nursery Schedules are in each 
volunteer’s church mailbox.  Please contact 
Loretta Robinson with any questions at (717) 
328-3354 

 
The next Property Commission Meeting is Thur., Dec. 19, 6:00 
 
 
A signup sheet for flowers is at the lower level entry doors.  You may 
choose a Sunday for honor or memory of someone and dedicate the 
flowers to them.  You may provide your own flowers (please note that 
on the sheet) or use the default florist and simply receive a bill from 
the florist at that time.  THANK YOU! 
 



 
All Music Service- December 15, 2019 

 

 

Seth Spangler- “Little Drummer Boy” guitar 

Becky Sipes, Lorena & Latasha Davis- “Emmanuel Hallowed Manger Ground” 
vocal/piano/guitar  

Madalyn & Grace Akers- “We Three Kings” Piano duet  

Adult Choir-  “A King Like This” 

Lorena & Latasha Davis- “When Love was Born” vocal/piano 

Hymn- “Angels We Have Heard on High”  132 

Jack Ressler-  “O Holy Night” Alto Saxophone 

Diana Gruver- “He Who is Mighty” vocal 

Josh Lance- vocal 

Carletta Moats-  “Little Drummer Boy”  vocal 

Dean Fulton- “Thankful Heart”  vocal/guitar 

Hymn- “O Thou Joyful, O Thou Wonderful”  119 

Barry & Mandy Stottlemyer- “Hope For Everyone”  vocal 

Tim McCarty- vocal 

Becky Sipes- vocal 

Micah Ressler- “We Three Kings”  guitar 

Teresa Rhoads- “Who Is He”  vocal 

Angie Yohe- “O Holy Night”  vocal 

Hymn- “I Heard the Bells on Christmas Day”  152 

David Rawley- closing 

Offering at the door 



 
 



March Bus Trip to benefit the Building Fund 
Saturday, March 14, 2020 
Lindt Chocolate Outlet, Kitchen Kettle Village and Dutch 
Apple Dinner Theater to enjoy a delicious buffet and watch 
the musical Grumpy Old Men.  Cost of trip is $110/person and 
a deposit of $50 is required to reserve your seat.  Proceeds 
will be donated to the Building Fund.  Submit deposits to 
Dodie Bingaman, 510 Hilltop Circle, Greencastle, PA 17225. 
(717-597-4160) 
 

 


